PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING 19.6.17
PRESENT

Tracey Colman PM

Linda Hart
          Vera Martin 

Bob Hill


Leslie Law
           Jan Goold

Irene Johnston


Pam Prati
           Bob Prati
____________________________________________________________________________________________

Apologies
 Fred Ward
Official Opening
A date has been set for the official opening Thursday 20th July 1.30-3.30. 
Suggestions for the event are:

Invites:

· Mayor of Broxtowe Halima and Stapleford Mayor Chris Rice

· Dr Bennett 

· Patients

· Associated people eg PICS staff, Health Visitor etc.
· Clinical CCG lead

· Architect and representative from Taylor Pearson

Publicity:

· Leaflet drop

· Text messages

· E-mail

· Website

· Posters

· Waiting room TV

· Send information to Sarah Yates at Broxtowe Borough Council who will send it out to Bramcote today, Stapleford Community Group etc.
· Contact evening post

Event:

· Photographs of original building and present building, article on where we was to where we are now. 

· Show people around the building

· Serve refreshments and snacks, (Prosecco)

· Raffle for mayor of Broxtowe’s charity Woman’s Health

Merger
PM explained the merger was no longer going ahead due to Dr Chan’s retirement and not enough time before hand for the two practices to work together and resolve issues.  The practices will still have a close collaborative working relationship. The PM confirmed that a new full time GP would be joining the practice in September.

Annual Survey
The PPG discussed the annual NWC survey.  It was noted that very little had changed and the practice has maintained its high level of care and commitment to their patients even though the practice has had an influx of new patients.  It was noted that there had been a few comments about our waiting room and the need to have a children’s area.
Mystery Shopper
PPG was shown the last quarters mystery shopper results which the practice passed.  The practice received good comments regarding the receptionist’s helpfulness.

Update from PRG
Nothing to update last meeting was cancelled.  Bob to find out when the next PRG is being held.
Feedback from Dementia Event

Although the event was good and the people who attended enjoyed the afternoon, it was felt that more could have been done to publicise the event.  The PPG are keen to do another event either in Autumn or Spring.  PM suggested all PPG members give it some thoughts with:

· What the event should be

· Who should be asked to attend

· How we will publicise the event
· Which members of the PPG will do what for the event
The next meeting on the 4th September will focus on the suggestions of the PPG regarding the event.
AOB
